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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH   

Port of Methil Access 

    

Mariners are advised that access to Methil Harbour is restricted to authorised vessels only with 

immediate effect.   

 

Vessels wishing to access the port are to contact Forth and Tay navigation Service on 01324 

668584/5 or VHF channel 71 for authorisation.   

 

No vessels will be permitted to access No 1 dock. 

 

FTNS will ensure all tidal movements are planned accordingly and most efficient use of the 

available tidal windows is maintained.  

  

 

 

 

 

Andrew Blake 

Marine Manager Dundee & Methil 

 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

 

No 10 and 45 of 2019 remain in force  

No 04, 07, 23 and 64 of 2020 remain in force  

No 06, 07, 14, 26, 54 and 71 of 2021 remain in force    

 


